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Greetings from the Owen Center for Teaching & Learning!  

 

The advising staff in the Owen Center has officially started building first-year schedules. We 

begin by building in key, major-required courses based on your intended major(s). 

Additionally, we use information about your individual goals discussed in the initial advising 

appointment and the information available to us on incoming credits and placement scores to 

help us select the best courses for you.  

 

Once these are in place, we then round out schedules with courses to fulfill the requirements of 

the Liberal Arts Curriculum, whether that is the General Education Curriculum or the Honors 

Curriculum. For this second portion, we need feedback from you via our Course Preferencing 

Survey! This survey outlines the purpose and structure of Heidelberg's Liberal Arts Curriculum 

and gives you an opportunity to tell us what subject areas in each of the major Liberal Arts 

categories you are most interested in studying.  

 

Please take a moment to complete this survey at your earliest convenience, preferably prior to 

June 26th. If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Lindsey Baumgartner 

at lbaumgar@heidelberg.edu. 

 

 

 

 

Go Berg! 

  

Owen Center for Teaching & Learning 

Heidelberg University 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdePFqgQ9L_2dslbl-0oCfvqxJj5Kc6bES67w6rmBRgIZkR4Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdePFqgQ9L_2dslbl-0oCfvqxJj5Kc6bES67w6rmBRgIZkR4Q/viewform
mailto:lbaumgar@heidelberg.edu

